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December 10, 2020 

The State of California announced the implementation of the Regional Stay Home Order in the Greater Sacramento Area 
including Placer County.  The order will go into effect today: Thursday, December 10, 2020 at 11:59 p.m. Schools in the 
Rocklin Unified School District will remain open.  This order does not cover schools that are currently open.

We will continue to follow our School Reopening Plan with guidance provided by the California Department of Public 
Health (CDPH) and Placer County Public Health to keep students and staff safe.

Thank you,

Rocklin Unified School District

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/YC_87uXdyh3-DujgYQrKtQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRhs3cdP0RVaHR0cHM6Ly9jb3ZpZDE5LmNhLmdvdi9zdGF5LWhvbWUtZXhjZXB0LWZvci1lc3NlbnRpYWwtbmVlZHMvI3JlZ2lvbmFsLXN0YXktaG9tZS1vcmRlclcHc2Nob29sbUIKX8-dQ9Jf3sub0lIWa2h1bW1lckByb2NrbGludXNkLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~

